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Draft Minutes
Meeting of the Pacific Institute Board

11.30 am – 1 pm, Friday 7 March 2014
Hedley Bull Room 3.27
Attending: Colin Filer (chair), Margaret Jolly, Francis Essacu, Matthew Prebble, Joel Nilon, Kylie Moloney, Kathy Lepani, Nicole Haley, Miranda Forsyth, Deveni Temu, Ian White, Katherine Daniell, Matthew Dornan, Roannie Ng Shiu, Nicholas Mortimer (minutes)
Apologies: Matthew Spriggs, Rebecca Monson, Chris Ballard, Katerina Teaiwa.
1. Minutes of last meeting and matters arising
Minutes approved. 
Comprehensive list of PI members to be circulated by Nick before the next meeting.

2. Board membership update
Issues related to membership were discussed. The board has 3 new members.  Board membership is open to any area but with a maximum of 5 members from any one School. There are 5 reps from CHL with Chris Ballard counted as a CAP Research Committee representative.
There is 1 position on the board for library/archivist.

Colin proposed to introduce a lapsing rule for board members. This will be put forward as a constitutional amendment at the next PI AGM.
3. Prospects for Institute website, blog and Facebook page
A PI Facebook page has been set up - https://www.facebook.com/ANUPacificInstitute?ref=hl&ref_type=bookmark
Colin and Nick met with CAP web people re. PI website. The structure and information provided on the site is an ongoing issue. Colin and Nick asked that the site be transferred to Drupal 7 for better access. 
4. Reports from constituent units
Pacific Studies (Katerina): Pacific Studies degree accredited for another 2 years.
SSGM (Joel): The Pacific Research colloquium was held in January-February, bringing around 20 ECRs to the ANU. 
Library and Archives (Deveni): Library has recently undergone a major exercise in redundancy and the consolidation of programs. Several collections are currently being assessed. 

Ecopas (Margaret): Ecopas is a 3 year multidisciplinary project that aims to restore the human dimension to climate change. The project is designed to provide coordination and support to research and policy communities on issues connected to climate change and related processes.
PACE-Net (Ian & Katherine): Workshop planned for later in the year. Ian to circulate details. Overview of program and funding structure was provided. PACE-Net aims to strengthen Pacific-EU research cooperation partnerships.
Pasifika (Roannie): Overview of programs and events and explanation of funding arrangements was provided. The unit is funded through a combination of College support. School outreach program will bring c. 40 students across ACT to ANU.

Development Policy Centre (Matt Dornan): Asia and the Pacific Policy Society conference will be held on March 11-12. The conference aims to encourage intellectual growth and engagement in policy studies in the Asia and the Pacific region and will include several speakers from the Pacific.

5. MOU between ANU and UH

A justification for the agreement has been drafted by Nick Mortimer, Katerina Teaiwa and Margaret Jolly.

Margaret reported that she met with Terence Wesley-Smith and Andy Sutton at UH on a recent trip to Hawaii. Both were very positive about the prospect of an MOU and SEA between ANU and UH.
The MOU is being progressed through CAP guided by Leanne Harrison and James Holman from Mobility and Support Services. There are plans for it to be signed during the APRU Presidents’ meeting in late June.
6. Expenditure of Institute funds

Future of Institute funding is still unclear. Current funds remain unspent.
7. Plans for AGM

AGM is planned for June 6. Format will be board meeting with lunch and post-lunch speaker(s) followed by the AGM as in previous years.
Ideas for speaker to be forwarded to Nick.
8. Other business
No other business. Meeting closed at 1pm.

